
 

 

 
 
 

 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS NO 66 of 2017 

Our Ref:  TM/PYD/26/96/2 

14 July 2017 
 

Fireworks - Feast of Balluta - 2017 
  
 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies that fireworks displays in 

connection with the village feast of Balluta will be let off from 2 pontoons moored in the middle of 
St Julians Bay.  The Pontoon will be moored in position “A” and “B” (as shown on attached chart) 

on Friday 28th July 2017 in the morning and will be removed on Monday 31st July 2017. 

   

POSITION  LATITUDE (N)  LONGITUDE (E) 

         A         35 54’.919   014 29’.652 

         B         35 54’.979   014 29’.709 

 

The dates and times of the displays are as follows: 

Friday 28th July 2017  from 2115 hours until 2300 hours     

Saturday 29th July 2017 from 2200 hours until 2330 hours 

Sunday 30th July 2017 from 1900 hours until 2300 hours 

 

All vessels and bathers are warned to keep well clear and maintain a safe distance of not less 

than 60m from Pontoon “A” and 100m from pontoon “B” during the above-mentioned days and 

times. 

Mariners are to note the above and proceed with caution and at a slow speed on the given days.  

The Pontoon will remain moored in position during the night.   

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, will not be held responsible or liable in any 

manner whatsoever for any damages or expenses incurred by any person as a consequence of 

these fireworks’ displays, including for failing to abide and comply with the above directions. 

 

Chart Affected: BA 177 

Position is referred to WGS 84 Datum 




